DIP CONSULTING

Glen Wonders

Acting Regional Director

Ministry of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources
3990 22" Avenue

Prince George, B.C.

V2N 3H9

July 11, 2005

Dear Glen Wonders:

As required under Section 10 of the Mines Act (2002), please find a digital and hard copy of an
application to amended Mines Act Permit M-200 to include the development and mining of the
Southeast Zone and related facilities.

It you require additional copies please contact me and I will ensure that you receive the copies.
For additional information and to answer any questions in regards to this application please
contact Howard Bradley, Mine Manager or Ron Martel, Environmental Superintendent at the
mine site (250-790-2215).

Y ours truly,
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David J. Pow, P.Eng.
DJP Consulting
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